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July 3, 2019 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:47pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and Matt Hull 
and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for June, 2019 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $194,126.78. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the contract submitted by Frederick, Seibert & Sons for the Antietam Waterline Replacement & 
Extension project. The contract has been signed and returned. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed maintenance for the water tank. He said possibly hiring a company to do annual inspections and 
repairs is being considered. He said he is trying to find a company that will do repairs based on the inspections 
currently being done annually by Freeman Industries. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:58pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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